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December 15, 2015
Lakhwinder Kaur Atty. Michael Maistelman
Nam Food and Beer Center LLC 8989 N Port Washington Rd, Ste 221
7325 S 38" St Milwaukee, WI 53217
Franklin, W1 53132
Dear Ms. Kaur:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your applications for a Class A Malt and Food
Dealer’s license for the premises located at 1933 W Windlake Ave (“Lucky’s”) based on
aldermanic and neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, December 15, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Class A Malt and Food Dealer’s license
applications based on aldermanic and neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

(X

AMES R. O SKI
City Clerk

City Hall + Room 205 = 200 E, Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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December 15, 2015
Atty. Michael Maistelman Lakhwinder Kaur
8989 N Port Washington Rd, Ste 221 Nam Food and Beer Center LLC
Milwaukee, WI 53217 7325 S 38™ st
Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Ms, Kaur;

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your applications for a Class A Malt and Food
Dealer’s license for the premises located at 1933 W Windlake Ave (“Lucky’s”) based on
aldermanic and neighborhood testimony,

On Tuesday, December 15, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Class A Malt and Food Dealer’s license
applications based on aldermanic and neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 103, City Hall,

Respectfully,

JAMES R%’CZ

City Clerk

City Hall » Room 206 « 200 E. Wells 8t. « Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone {414} 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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December 15, 2015

Asad Mustafa Atty. Jeff Guerard
3627 W Lisbon Ave 4915 S Howell Ave, Ste 300
Milwaukee, W1 53208 Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Mustafa:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Food Dealer Retail license not be renewed for the
premises located at 3627 W Lisbon Ave (“Ashraf Foods”) based upon the neighborhood, applicant and
aldermanic testimony, the threat to the safety, health, and welfare of the community, poor condition of the
store, and the unwillingness to cooperate with the community.

On December 4, 2015, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for your Food Dealer Retail license, in which the Committee recommended that the license
not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, December 15, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Sireet, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were
advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you not did appear, and you did file written objections to
the report of the Licenses Commiittee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Food Dealer Retail license based on the
neighborhood, applicant and aldermanic testimony, the threat to the safety, health, and welfare of the
community, poor condition of the store, and the unwillingness to cooperate with the community. Said
non-renewal begins December 22, 2015,

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 103, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWC
ty Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells §t. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax {414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk y
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December 15, 2015

Atty. Jeff Guerard Asad Mustafa
4915 S Howell Ave, Ste 300 3627 W Lisbon Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53207 Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Mustafa:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Food Dealer Retail license not be renewed for the
premises located at 3627 W Lisbon Ave (“Ashraf Foods™) based upon the neighborhood, applicant and
aldermanic testimony, the threat to the safety, health, and welfare of the community, poor condition of the
store, and the unwillingness to cooperate with the community.

On December 4, 2015, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recomumendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for your Food Dealer Retail license, in which the Committee recommended that the license
not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, December 15, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were
advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did file written objections to
the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Food Dealer Retail license based on the
neighborhood, applicant and aldermanic testimony, the threat to the safety, health, and welfare of the
community, poor condition of the store, and the unwillingness to cooperate with the community. Said
non-renewal begins December 22, 20135,

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ESR.O SKI
ity Clerk

City Halt » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414} 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
WMember: International institute of Municinal Clerks
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December 15, 2015

Lucas Kinart
N4621 Hickory Rd
Hustisford, WI 53031

Dear Mr. Kinart:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D” operator’s
license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, December 15, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s license
based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

K=
JAMES R. OWCZA
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Welis St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk : :
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December 15, 2015

Michael Diemel

Midwest Foundation Repair, LL.C
PO Box 353

Bonduel, WI 54107

Dear Mr, Diemel;

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Home Improvement
Contractor’s license based on your second non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of
the hearing.

On Tuesday, December 15, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Home Improvement Contractor’s
license based on your second nonappearance,

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
MES%C'ZAR
Cigy Clerk

City Hali « Room 205 = 200 E. Walls St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414} 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk, p
Member; international Institute of Muenigipal Clerks mw&;\fu




f Jim Owczarski
() ity Glerk

i I T jowcza@milwaukee.gov
% : :
Milwaukee Offceofth Giy Clerk o
Reputy City C{er_k
rpfaff@milwalikee.gov

December 15, 2015

Ralph Neely
4538 W Lisbon Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Neely:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension for the premises located at 4538 W Lisbon
Ave (“Ralph’s Coffee™) based upon the police report and public testimony,

On December 4, 2015, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for your Class
“B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that the
licenses be renewed with a ten day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter af its meeting of Tuesday, December 15, 2015, commencing at 9:00
a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did
not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses with a ten (10) day suspension based on the police report and public testimony. Said
suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. on December 20, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., December 29,
2015.

Respectfully,

TAMES R. OWCZARSKI
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Waells St. + Milwaukes, W] 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govisityclerk y
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